
 
KACH VAX clinic provides Flu and COVID vaccine 
 
The Keller Army Community Hospital Vaccination Clinic is open on Fridays.  
 
The Vaccination Clinic is available for: 
 

• Influenza (Flu) vaccine 
 

• The monovalent (prime series COVID-19 vaccine) and bivalent (the booster 
dose which addresses the original and omicron variant of COVID-19) Pfizer 
vaccination.   

 
To schedule an appointment for the flu vaccine, COVID vaccine, or both, call the Keller 
Appointment Line (845-938-7992 or 800-552-2907, from 0700-1530) to schedule a 
vaccination time.  
 
The clinic is open every Friday from 0800-1600. COVID specified times are: 
 

• Friday, from 0800-1130, for the adult population (ages 12 years and older), for 
Pfizer monovalent or bivalent.  
 

• Friday, from 1230-1330, for the pediatric population (6 months – 4 years old), for 
Moderna.  
 

• Friday, from 1400-1600, for pediatric population (ages 5-11 years old), for Pfizer.  
 
The Bivalent Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 Vaccine is authorized for use in individuals 12 
years of age and older as a single booster dose administered at least 2 months after 
either:  

• completion of primary vaccination with any authorized or approved monovalent 
COVID-19 vaccine, or 
 

• receipt of the most recent booster dose with any authorized or approved 
monovalent COVID-19 vaccine. 

 
Flu vaccine times will be scheduled from 0800-1600.  
 



The West Point Vaccine Clinic is located on the main/first floor in Keller Army 
Community Hospital, Room 1C20 – between the Pharmacy and the entrance into the 
Allgood Clinic. 
 
As a reminder: 
 

• Vaccine recipients must present a Uniformed Services ID card or their DoD 
Beneficiary ID card at their vaccine appointment. 
 

• The SECOND DOSE of the primary series should be scheduled at least 21 days 
after the FIRST. 
 

• The MONOVALENT BOOSTER/3RD DOSE should be scheduled at least 6 
months after completing your primary COVID-19 vaccination series (fully 
vaccinated).  

 
While we understand COVID guidelines are reduced in New York and neighboring 
states, and throughout West Point, the Defense Health Agency requires masks be 
worn while inside ALL Military Treatment Facilities, including Keller, Mologne, 
DENTAC, etc. Please bring and wear your mask when getting your Flu and/or COVID 
vaccine, and please continue to maintain hand hygiene, sneeze/cough etiquette, and 
social distancing when possible. 
 

 
 
We THANK YOU for your patience as we work diligently to provide high-quality, world 
class healthcare to the Greater West Point community and our beneficiaries. 
 

. 


